maitid

city council

Joint Regional Planning Panel
Department of Planning

GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Attention; Mellissa Felipe, Planning Panels Secretariat
Dear Sir/ Madam

RE: PPS-2019HCCO019 High, Devonshire and Grant Streets Maitland (DA 19/342)

| refer to the above Development Application, which is to be determined by the Hunter
Central Coast Joint Regional Planning Panel at its meeting on the 20" November 2019.

At the Council meeting on the 12" November 2019 the elected Council determined the
following:

COUNCIL RESOLUTION

THAT:

Council indicates that the application is supported in accordance with the
recommendations included in the attached assessment report.

This submission.is therefore submitted for consideration by the JRPP

Yours faithfully

LEANNE HARRIS
COORDINATOR DEVELOPMENT ASSESSMENT

285 - 287 High Street Q i L= mfo@mal&arﬁ.ni\/.g‘v.

Maitland NSW 2320 o £.02 4933 3305 4" maitland.nsw.gov.au

All correspondence should be directed to: Geperal Manager P.O. Box 220 Maitland NSW 2320




